
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I, Erna Barnett, am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.  A natural burial meets my spiritual needs of returning to the circle of 
life as soon as possible.  I live (and will die) with the resonance of the natural world embracing me as it has always before.  A natural 
burial brings great spiritual relief for me.  

Thank you so very much for opening this new door.

Sincerely,
Erna Barnett
Port Orford


